
 

2018 Sapics Conference early bird tickets on sale

Early bird registrations are now open for the 2018 Sapics Conference and Exhibition which takes place in Cape Town from
10-13 June.

This annual event was established 40 years ago by leading Southern African supply chain and operations management
association, Sapics. The 2017 conference attracted 800 delegates.

The association’s early bird registration offer provides attendees with a substantial discount on their fees if they book their
place at the 2018 conference before this offer closes at the end of February. An early bird conference package special is
also available, which includes airfares, accommodation, and conference registration.

For more, call 011 023 6701 or email az.gro.scipas@ofni . Early bird rates are valid until 28 February 2018.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com

https://www.bizcommunity.com/

	2018 Sapics Conference early bird tickets on sale

